

Winter has arrived and so have the winter holidays. We have completed our Veteran’s Day and Christmas musical activities and programs and are looking forward to winter holidays in the music classroom. In addition to each grade learning special skills, each class sings, dances, plays instruments and musical games. 

Kindergarteners are learning to read simple musical rhythms using icons, pictures that illustrate notes. 
1st graders are increasing their knowledge of rhythms, using standard notation to illustrate more difficult rhythms.
2nd graders are learning about the production of sound as well as our hearing of it. 
3rd graders are learning how to play the recorder and memorizing recorder music to play in concert in the spring.  
4th graders are learning about instruments of the orchestra and their separation into different instrumental families. After instruments, they will continue to broaden their recorder-playing skills.    

5th graders will continue with recorders as soon as they prepare music for DARE graduation. 

Music is a lifetime skill!  Let’s begin learning now!
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